
2021 FREMONT TOWN REPORT 
 

APPRECIATION 
 

Commencing with the 1991 Town Report, the Town has annually recognized an 
individual who has stepped up to the plate, and gone above and beyond, to work with, 

and for, the Town of Fremont. 
 

This year has proven to be another challenging pandemic year.   
Elections are a large part of the important tasks of Town Officials.   

The 2021 Appreciation recognizes Michael Rydeen, our Town Moderator.   

Michael worked tirelessly in 2020 and 2021 to ensure safe and efficient elections that 
followed safety guidelines and all State and Federal Regulations and Laws.   

Photo is Michael and his Dad, Bob Rydeen, who was also a Town Moderator for years.  
Together they have served the Community of Fremont for more than three decades in 

various Town and School District positions!  Thank you Michael for all your leadership, 
guidance, energy and enthusiasm! 

There is always a Notary Public in the Select Board’s Office.  Call us if you need this type of service.  
Town services are available in person, with the Town Hall and Library fully open.  You can still do 

almost anything online, by mail, or drop off to the Town Hall drop box, Complex drop box, or Library 
book return/curbside.  Please call or email us to get what you need.  Offices are staffed during the 

normal/posted operating hours for each Department or Building. 


